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PUBLIC NOTICE 
THE BOARDMAN PLANNING COMMISSION WILL 

CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 17, 2021 7:00 PM 

 
In accordance with ORS 192.640  

Using the web-based conferencing service ZOOM on any mobile device. 
This meeting is available to the public using: 

https://zoom.us/j/2860039400 
 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment concerning: 
 
Subdivision of tax lot #100 of Morrow County Tax Map 4N 25E 17A into a 28 - lot 
Subdivision, Chaparral Park Phase I. Tax lot #100 is 20.13 acres in size. The first 
phase of this Subdivision will be approximately 10.84 acres of 20.13 -acre parent lot. 
The application was made on February 8, 2021, by Gary and Carol Maughan, who are 
the property owner. Staff Report will be available at www.cityofboardman.com on 
March 11, 2021. 
 
Due to the discretionary nature of this decision for developing this subdivision, it will 
be processed as a Type III – Quasi-Judicial decision, consistent with Boardman 
Development Code Chapter 4.1. 
 
The citizens of Boardman are invited to provide testimony in writing, electronically, or 
orally via the Zoom platform above for the hearing and comment on the 
aforementioned matter or request. 
 

 
(S) Heather Baumgartner 
     City Clerk 

Posted –    February 22, 2021 
Published – February 23, 2021 

City of Boardman 
          200 City Center Circle 
         P.O. Box 229 
         Boardman, OR 97818 
         Phone: (541) 481-9252 
         Fax:     (541) 481-3244 
         TTY Relay  711 
         www.cityofboardman.com  
 

  
         

 

https://zoom.us/j/2860039400
http://www.cityofboardman.com/

	City Clerk
	City of Boardman

